Attachment E - Pre-Survey Notification

(to be emailed to publications distribution list 10 days before survey launch)

Upcoming OSAP Survey on Exposure Control Plan for Bloodborne Pathogens

The Organization for Safety, Asepsis and Prevention (OSAP), in partnership with the National Institute for Occupational Safety and Health (NIOSH), Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) soon will be launching an online survey. The survey will gather information on dental practices concerning use of exposure control plans for reducing the risk of exposure to blood and other potentially infectious materials in private dental practices.

Please be on the lookout for an email from OSAP's publishing partner, Aegis Communications, on (enter date) with a link to the survey.

This survey should be completed by only one person in the primary dental practice, preferably the one who has responsibility for implementing OSHA regulations. The survey will take about 15 minutes to complete.

Please accept our thanks in advance for making a difference and completing this important survey. Your participation is critical to the success of the survey.

Should you have any questions about the survey, please contact either Therese Long of OSAP (tlong@osap.org; 410-571-0003) or Susan McCrone of NIOSH (smccrone@cdc.gov; 304-285-6095)